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Greetings Alumni, 
 
Happy New Year! I hope you are staying safe and enjoying life. Conetoe High School Alumni 
Association, Inc. (CHSAA, Inc.) is launching its third Class of Conetoe High School fundraising 
initiative drive on January 28, 2025. This initiative raises money for CHSAA, Inc. Scholarship Fund 
and General Operating Fund. 
 
Scholarship Funds will assist children, grandchildren, great-grandchildren, and all other 
descendants of alumni in achieving higher education. The General Operating Funds assist 
the association with expenses such as publishing and US mail distribution of newsletters 
and other communications to alumni members (who do not have access to email) and for 
maintaining the CHSAA, Inc. website. The association's very first initiative fundraising drive 
was launched in September 2020 and ran through February 2021. It was an enormous 
success!  
 
Each class will be recognized at this year’s Scholarship Award Ceremony, and again at the 
Alumni’s 2026 Reunion Celebration. So, mark your calendar for the June 21, 2025 
Scholarship Award Ceremony and save the date, May 22-24, 2026 for the CHSA Reunion.  
 
Class Representatives will be contacting you. For your reference, attached is a copy of the Class 
Representative Committee Roster.  If your class does not have an assigned Class Representative 
and you need additional information, contact Chair, Shirley Pitt Freeman (919) 796-1977, 
fshirley574@bellsouth.net or Co-Chair, Rev. Mary Everett Higgs (914) 260-9002, 
higgs66chosen@ao.com. Also, attached is the document named "Fundraising Donation Methods". It 
outlines various techniques you can use to donate.  
 
This fundraising drive will end on May 16, 2025, and we look forward to another exciting and 
successful one!  
 
Please share all the information with fellow alumni, including the CHSAA, Inc. Scholarship 
Guidelines/Application Package which is now available. The Scholarship Package may be 
downloaded from the website at www.conetoe.org or you can request one to be mailed to you.  
Encourage alumni's descendants to apply for a Scholarship award.  The application must be 
submitted no later than April 18th.  
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Shirley Pitt-Freeman 
Shirley Pitt-Freeman, President  
Conetoe High School Alumni Association, Inc. 
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